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The Red Course has now been re-designed with some 
interesting new targets. Peg number 1 has been moved  
away from the containers – follow the arrows to find it. 

The new shed has been built. The 
windows have been covered so they 
cannot be damaged, and it has been 
painted. It also had a solar light fitted 
that comes on when you enter. It has a 
combination lock on it and all members 
have been emailed the number. 
The loo has also been painted and a 
combination lock fitted – same number 
as the shed.

One of our smaller 3d's was stolen the other weekend. If you 
see anybody in the woods that you do not recognise, 
challenge them as to why they are there.

Pallets and planks have been placed over some of the 
streams and muddy patches on both Red and Blue. More will 
be done as they become available.

Now that the trees are in leaf, and the bracken is growing 
some targets may become obscured. Please use the fault 
report page on the website to let us know of any problems.

10 members of Bognor Regis Archery Club spent a Sunday 
with us recently, and we have been running various “have a 
go” sessions. This brings in valuable funds to the club. If 
you know of anyone that would like to try field archery, use 
the “have a go” page on the club website.
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